% Pavlish Playhouse & Preschool #
December 2023

Hello Parents and families! It's really starting to feel like winter
outside with the cold weather and snow. Just a reminder, please
make sure children have their coats, mittens, snowsuits, and hats
because we will be trying to play outside as much as possible. ©

Pavlish Playhouse will be closed for Christmas Vacation on December 22" -
26™ for Christmas. We will also be closed for New Year's Day on January
15'.  We hope you have a Merry Christmas and holiday season with family

and friends. Thank you for letting us be part of your children's lives, they
are a blessing!

12 cup of lotion

1 cup of cornstarch

Knead until it forms dough
Sprinkle with glitter (optional)
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Infant Room

Our babies have been busy
growing and learning. All of
our babies are having fun and
becoming mobile!

Explorers

The Explorers are learning
about family holiday
Christmas traditions and the
birth of Jesus. They will also

be talking about different

traditions celebrated around
the world.
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Adventurer 1, 2,3

The adventurer classes have been
reading books about snow and winter.
They have been doing a lot of frozen
world art such as snowflake painting and
decorating mittens. We have also been
exploring different sensory projects.

Discoverers

The Discoverer class will be [earning
about the frozen world. They will be
talking about the cdifferences between
lce, snow, and water. They will be
experimenting with freezing things in
water. They will alse be talking albout

why animals hibernate ih the winter.




